
AVIAN
INFLUENZA
No Cost Webinars for

Small Flock Owners

Join by ZOOM  

March 19 @ 9 am, CST

March 31 @ 6 pm, CST



Do you own backyard chickens?
As of March 17, 2022, Avian Influenza 
has been detected in 

Now is the time to review your 
bio-security procedures to 
protect your birds.  

There have been no detections in 

17 states

Arkansas

Join Extension Veterinarian, Dustan 
Clark by Zoom to get 

Arkansas-specific updates.

Questions?
Email fdclark@uark.edu
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